
 

 

 
 

South Gippsland Shire Council Celebrates Children’s Week with The 

Flying Bookworm 

Families are invited to celebrate Children’s Week with a free, fun-filled event featuring 

outrageous fairytale stories performed by ‘The Flying Bookworm’. This special event will take 

place on Wednesday 22 October, at the Meeniyan Town Hall (97 Whitelaw Street). 

The event celebrates the 2025 Children’s Week theme, ‘Everyone should know about 

children’s rights’.  

‘The Flying Bookworm’ will bring the fun and wonder of story time to life for local children. To 

accommodate families, two sessions will be offered: 

• 10.00am to 10.45am 

• 11.30am to 12.15pm 

As this is a free event and numbers are limited, families are encouraged to register their 

attendance in advance. 

For more information and to register for this event, please visit 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/childrens-week. 

Quote attributable to Cr John Schelling, Mayor South Gippsland Shire Council: 

“Children's Week is a fantastic opportunity to celebrate the youngest members of our 

community and highlight the importance of their rights and well-being. We are thrilled to host 

The Flying Bookworm' for a day of stories and laughter. Events like these not only foster a 

love of reading from a young age but also bring families together. I encourage everyone to 

come along and join in the fun." 

PR3004 30/9/25 


